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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
ORrD-3023- 15 1
TO : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
FROM : WILFREDO E. CABRAL, CESO III

Regional Director

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR VALIDATED LIST OF SPECIAL PROGRAM FOR
STEM IMPLEMENTERS (SPECIAL SCIENCE ELEMENTARY
SCHOOL (SSES), SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY AND ENGINEERING
(STE), REGIONAL SCIENCE HIGH SCHOOL (RSHS), AND
LEGISLATED SCIENCE HIGH SCHOOLS (LSHS)

DATE : March 13, 2023

This is in reference to the attached Memorandum dated March 9, 2023, from Alma
Ruby C. Torio, Assistant Secretary, Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary for
Curriculum and Teaching, Department of Education, relative to the above-captioned
activity, contents of which are self-explanatory, for information and appropriate action.

In view thereof, we would like to request the Division Education Program Supervisors
in charge of science to fill out the online form to validate the generated list of
implementing schools from EBEIS through this link https:/ /bit.ly/3YMJqVI.

For inquiries or clarifications, please contact clmd.ncr@deped.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Misamis St. Bago Bantay. Quezon City
Email Address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://www.depedncr.com.ph Doc. Ref. Code  RO-ORD-F005
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MEMORANDUM
DM-CT-2023- 038

TO ] REGIONAL DIRECTORS
MINISTER OF BASIC EDUCATION, BARMM

FROM : ALMA RUBY C. TORIO
Assistant Secretary
Office-In-Charge
Office of the Undersecretary for Curriculum and Teaching

&L!\)}_

SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR VALIDATED LIST OF SPECIAL PROGRAM
FOR STEM IMPLEMENTERS (SPECIAL SCIENCE
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL (SSES), SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY
AND ENGINEERING (STE) REGIONAL SCIENCE HIGH
SCHOOL (RSHS) AND LEGISLATED SCIENCE HIGH
SCHOOLS (LSHS)

DATE : March 9, 2023

The Bureau of Curriculum Development is about to release the Special Program for
STEM Policy to address curricular and policy concerns specific to the Special
Science Elementary School (SSES), Special Curricular Program for Science,
Technology and Engineering (STE), Regional Science High School (RSHS), and
Legislated Science High Schools (LSHS).

In this regard, we would like to request the focal persons in your region to fill out
the online form to validate the generated list from EBEIS in support to our request
for Program Support Fund for the through this link: ps:/ /bit.ly; on
or before March 30, 2023.

For inquiries and concerns, please coordinate with Ms. Anna Liza M. Chan,
Supervising Education Program Specialist of the Bureau of Cumculum
Development at telephone no. 8632-0170 or at email: 516 ‘

Immediate action and strict compliance of this Memorandum is required.

1/F Bonifacio Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, Philippines
Direct Line: (632) 8633—7202/8687-4146
E-mail:



